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Good Afternoon Centennial Parents and Guardians, 
  
Today Governor Ducey and Superintendent Hoffman extended our statewide closure through the 
end of the school year. This result disappoints us, but we’re committed to supporting your Coyote, 
as we all strive to slow the spread of COVID-19. 
  
Today’s announcement strengthens our commitment to the at-home learning opportunities we began 
sharing with you and our students today.  I hope you’ll encourage your Coyote to engage daily with 
the activities Centennial teachers provide, which can help struggling students to earn passing grades 
and enrich all students, better preparing them to succeed next year. 
  
Click here to access a page that we recommend as a starting point each morning. It contains two 
essential links for students to find daily tasks, communicate with teachers, and interact with each 
other: 
  
  

 
Daily Calendar of Assignments 

 
Outlook Email, Teams, and OneDrive 

  
Both StudentVue and Office365 offer mobile device apps accessible in the Apple and Google Play stores.   

Students must use their PUSD username and password to log on.  
  
  
We know you likely have questions about what this means for many of our year-end activities, such 
as graduation and prom. We’ll build continued updates into the website and do our best to address 
questions and concerns as quickly as possible.   
  
Thank you so much for your support.   Remember that we are here to support you and your family 
too! Teachers, administrators, and counselors are an email or a phone call away. Please visit the 
district website, www.peoriaunified.org/coronavirus for details on free meals, home learning, and 
other community resources.  
  
Thank you,  

  
Mr. Hollabaugh 
Interim Principal 


